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Board of Directors Receive Certificate of Achievement for Excellence in Financial Reporting 

 
At the Wednesday, May 14th Regular Board meeting, the Board of Directors received the Government Finance Officers 

Association’s Certificate of Achievement for Excellence in Financial Reporting.   

On March 28, the Government Finance Officers Association notified Nipomo CSD that the District’s annual financial report 

(audit) for 2012-2013 qualified for the Association’s Achievement of Excellence in Financial Reporting. 

The GFOA’s Certificate of Achievement is the highest form of recognition in governmental accounting and financial 

reporting. Attainment of the Certificate represents a significant accomplishment by a government and its management. 

The Association also specifically recognized District Finance Director and 22-year District employee, Ms. Lisa Bognuda with 

an Award of Financial Reporting Achievement for her instrumental role in the District achieving a level of accounting 

excellence. 

Board President, Craig Armstrong, stated “With my background in finance, I am well aware of how difficult it is to comply 

with the ever-changing rules and regulations of accounting. District management and especially Ms. Bognuda deserve the 

community’s deep appreciation for the job they are doing.” 

For more information or to view the minutes, please contact the Nipomo Community Services District at 929-1133 or visit 
www.ncsd.ca.gov.  
 

### 
 
Established in 1965 to meet the health and sanitation needs of the local community, Nipomo Community Services is pleased to 
provide a wide variety of services throughout its district including the provision of water, sewer, and waste management services as 
well as lighting and drainage in limited areas. The mission of Nipomo Community Services District is to provide its customers with 
reliable, quality, and cost-effective services now and in the future. 

http://www.ncsd.ca.gov/

